
Teachers		

	
We	are	investigating	the	impact	of	current	testing	policies	on	the	classroom	time	
dedicated	to	science	and	social	studies	instruction.		Your	feedback	is	crucial	in	
determining	the	impact	of	these	policies	on	our	students.		Please	participate	and	
provide	your	thoughtful	responses.		The	students	of	Georgia	thank	you	as	do	we	for	
your	assistance	in	this	research.		Go	to	the	GCSS	website	or	Facebook	page	or	
https://tinyurl.com/GSTA-GCSS-SURVEY	
to	take	the	survey.	
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